

VILLAGE OF YELLOW SPRINGS RECOGNIZED 
FOR RELIABLE SERVICE TO THE COMMUNITY

Yellow Springs, Ohio – April 18, 2017 — Village of Yellow Springs has received national recognition for achieving exceptional electric reliability in 2016. The recognition comes from the American Public Power Association (www.PublicPower.org), a trade group that represents more than 2,000 not-for-profit, community-owned electric utilities. 

The Association helps members track outage and restoration data through its subscription-based eReliability Tracker service and then compares the data to national statistics tracked by the U.S. Energy Information Administration for all types of electric utilities.

“This recognition helps demonstrate public power’s commitment to reliable electric service,”
said the Association’s Senior Vice President of Engineering Services, Michael Hyland.

Public power has a strong track record of reliability, said Hyland. Nationwide, the average public power customer has their lights out for less than half the time, compared to other types of utilities.

“We are proud to receive this recognition. It is a testament to the hard work of all our staff to ensure that the lights stay on for all our customers,” said Patti Bates, Village Manager at Village of Yellow Springs.

[bookmark: _GoBack]According to the AMP “UPdate” weekly newsletter, the recipients were chosen based on a comparison of outage records across the country. Over 120 public utilities across the U.S. were recognized, and only 24 of the 135 AMP members received the award.



